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Re-Inspection for Fire Alarm Sticker at 414 Riverside IND PKWY

2 messages

Katharine Cahoon <kcahoon@portlandmaine.gov> Fri, Nov 4, 2016 at 4:18 PM

To: ryan_beaulieu@unifirst.com

Good Afternoon,

The fire prevention office would like to know when the fire alarm sticker for 414 Riverside IND PKWY is updated. After
updating the alarm sticker, please send a picture. A full re-inspection is not necessary.\

Thank you and have a good day.
Katharine Cahoon

Administrative Assistant

Portland Fire Department

380 Congress Street

Portland, ME 04101

(P) (207) 874-8400
(F) (207) 874-8410

Ryan D. Beaulieu <Ryan_Beaulieu@unifirst.com> Mon, Nov 21, 2016 at 8:15 AM

To: Katharine Cahoon <kcahoon@portlandmaine.gov>
Cc: "Daniel G. Richards" <Daniel_G_Richards@unifirst.com>

Here is the updated sticker. Let me know if you need anything else.

Ryan Beaulieu

Production Manager

UniFirst Corporation
www.UniFirst.com

430 Riverside Industrial Parkway
Portland, ME 04103

Phone: (207) 797-4006

Email: ryan_beaulieu@unifirst.com

f ¥ in 3 &
FOR A LIMITED TIME ONLY, UNIFIRST WILL TAKE 20% OFF ALL DIRECT PURCHASE APPAREL!
PLEASE CHECK OUT OUR CATALOG AT THE LINK BELoOw!

unifirst.com/sale

https://mail.google.com/mail/u/0/?ui=28&ik=4cd60039d0&view=pt&search=inbox&th=15830fe26b7c2af5&sim|=15830fe26b7c2af5&simI=1588706ef741ee9b
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UniFirst
Worivwear Direct

"As a valued customer, we wanted to give you a chance to preview our upcoming catalog and to offer your company a
20% discount on all orders!" Act now to place your orders before the rush. We appreciate the opportunity to provide you
and your company with some of the best lines of work apparel in the industry.

UniFirst would like to thank you for your business over the past and we look forward to your continued business in the
future!

From: Katharine Cahoon [mailto:kcahoon@portlandmaine.gov]

Sent: Friday, November 04, 2016 4:19 PM

To: Ryan D. Beaulieu <Ryan_Beaulieu@UNIFIRST.COM>

Subject: Re-Inspection for Fire Alarm Sticker at 414 Riverside IND PKWY

[Quoted text hidden]
Notice: Under Maine law, documents - including e-mails - in the possession of public officials or city employees about

government business may be classified as public records. There are very few exceptions. As a result, please be
advised that what is written in an e-mail could be released to the public and/or the media if requested.
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